

Good evening SEISA,

As mentioned yesterday it does look like inclement weather is imminent for much of tomorrow. With that said we will do everything we can to get the full format in for BOTH the Open and Women's Championships. We will only alter the format if time or race conditions dictate. This means that if we do not complete the intended format for Open on Saturday, the event does continue into Sunday. The Women's Championship will begin as soon as practicable after the Open Championship ends.

To make announcements easier over the next few days, please sign up for the Remind App. Here is the link: https://www.remind.com/join/23sei?utm_medium=ios

Initial plan for Saturday:

Report Time POSTPONED until AT LEAST 12:00pm.

-Initial forecast calls for strong thunderstorms throughout the area starting as early as 9:00am, and continuing well into the afternoon. I do not want to unnecessarily postpone us for longer than necessary.

-Starting at 11:00am I will send an update EVERY HOUR ON THE HOUR confirming whether the report time is to continue being pushed by no more than 1-hour each announcement. (So at 11:00 I will announce report time is still at 12:00, or pushed to 1:00; at 12:00 I will confirm the 1:00 report time, or that it is pushed to 2:00, etc.). First Start will be 1-hour after report time.

-No Postponement will be made past 5:00pm for racing on Saturday. If we have not reported to the venue by 5:00pm, racing will begin on Sunday, with a 9:00am Report Time, 10:00am First Start. No Open TR Start after 1:30pm Sunday. No Women's TR Start after 3:00pm Sunday.

Hopefully we will get some racing in tomorrow. I will keep everyone updated with as much information as I have.

Until we meet, travel safe and stay dry!

Best regards,

Charles Higgins
SEISA Commissioner
Tulane Sailing Head Coach